
What to do following receipt of…

Autumn 2024

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ALL STUDENTS

Examination
RESULTS

GCSE on 9 January – 8:00am



Results will be available on the Student Portal from 8:00am. 
A printable version is available.

Post-Results Services
Further details of the JCQ Post-Results Services 
for Summer 2024 can found at www.jcq.org.uk/
exams-office/post-results-services

Grades are subject to change and whilst they 
may increase they may also go down.

If you are considering a post-result service 
you can telephone the Examinations Office  
for further advice on 01590 625532. You may 
wish to obtain access to your script before 
querying the result.

Deadlines
Service 1 and 2 requests must be received in  
the exams office before:
 
12 noon on Wednesday 12 February 2025

All requests must be made via the Brock Shop 
accessed via the website or student portal, 
payment will be taken along with your request.

The awarding bodies provide the following 
services for GCSE Examinations:

SERVICE 1 Clerical re-check
GCSE   £9.05 per paper
(A full clerical re-check – i.e. someone at the 
examination board will manually check the adding  
up of the marks on your script)

SERVICE 2 Review of marking
GCSE   £42.00 per paper

SERVICE 2P Review of marking
Priority reviews of marking are not available  
for these exam scripts.

Please see the Exams Section of the college website to find out how to order and pay for your  
Post-Results Services. If you have any queries, please email the Exams Team at exams@brock.ac.uk

It is possible in most cases to obtain your examinations script for GCSE. A request for a script must 
be made to the examination board through the College.

Copy of script
You may wish to see a copy of your script before deciding whether or not to make an enquiry  
on results. Request by Wednesday 22 January 2025.

The closing date for this service is:

12 noon on Wednesday 12 February 2025

Access to scripts


